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Cultural Heritage-It is of great concern to Sutton residents that the demolition of the Station house
and potential site relocation must keep this historically relevant building within the parish.
Proposals put forward by a Sutton landowner and resident are being judges against an
organisation with a potential location outside the historical context of Sutton Parish. A bias
towards keeping it within the parish of Sutton should be a prerequisite and not a bidding situation
with an outside organisation as National Highways have done.


